Heldenfels, Leane

From: david cancialosi * L$
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 8:08 A i

To: Heldenfels, Leane \ 0
Cc Tim Lopez; Heidi Sauer; Randall Owen, RA + LEED AP

Subject: Re: 3505 Rivercrest Dr 5/9 BOA case

Leane,

After detailed analysis and review of the site and proposed building, and after meeting with residential review staff yesterday
about the praoposed building plan, we are going to seek administrative approval of the single family residential project.

Please formally withdraw the 3505 Rivercrest Dr. case from the May Agenda. | will be at the 2OA hearing should there be any
questions from the Commission.

Please confirm this withdraw via email response.

Kind Regards,

David Cancialosi

Permit Partners, LLC

105 W. Riverside Suite 225
Austin, TX 78704
512.593.5368 0
512.213.0261 f

www.Permit-Partners.com

From: <Heldenfels>, Leane <Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov>
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 at 4:42 PM

To: David Cancialosi i

Subject: RE: 3505 Rivercrest Dr 5/9 BOA case

Ok —so let’s put in a request to Board at beginning of 5/9 meeting to postpone to 6/13 since my notice deadline is TH. If
the Board has any questions about why postpone again I'll advise working on possible withdraw or reduction in request.
Take care,

Leane



